
 

 

3rd May 2023 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Year 1 Trip to Longford Park – Monday 15th May 
  

On Monday 15th May we will be making an afternoon trip to Longford Park as part of our science topic. 
 
The trip will consist of a walk down to Longford Park, where we will spend approximately one hour in 
the park identifying trees/plants and sketching them, with the walk back to school ending the trip. 
 
We will be leaving school at 1.30pm and will return in time for the end of the day at 3:00pm. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, but we will be unable to do it unless we get the parent volunteers. If you’re 
able to help out, please email admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk or speak to your child’s class 
teacher. Thank you in advance to those parents that volunteer. 
  

Kind regards,  
  

Hayley Craven, Richard Farrow, Hayley Howells and Leanne Eldridge 
Year 1 Teachers  
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